

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

July 15, 2019

Dr. Wallace Loh President University of Maryland College Park Office of the President Main Administration Building College Park, MD 20742

Dear Wallace,

Thank you for forwarding the notification of the University of Maryland College Park to change the name of the Department of Health Services Administration within the School of Public Health to "Health Policy and Management". I understand that the new name will better reflect the department's range of academic offerings, research activities and the areas of expertise of the faculty, and this action has been endorsed by the appropriate faculty and administrative committees.

I have confidence that the department will continue to meet with success under the new title.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Caret

Runt. Caret

Chancellor

Cc: Mary Ann Rankin, Senior Vice President and Provost
Joann Boughman Senior, Vice Chancellor for Academic and Student Affairs
Antoinette Coleman, Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs